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25 August 2016 
 
 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 16090 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 16 August 2016. You asked the London 
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   
 

“Please provide details of the % of original LLDC staff that have moved from or to 
any development organisation associated with the redevelopment in the area.” 

 
The Legacy Corporation requested clarification for this request on 17 August as follows:  

1. What is meant by original LLDC staff? 
2. What is meant by development organisations? 
3. What is meant by ‘moved from….’ Do they mean left and joined a new company or 

TUPE’d? 
4. Confirm that Hackney Wick the ‘redevelopment area’. 

 
Clarification was received on 19 August as follows:  

1) Original LLDC staff refers to any member of staff at LLDC - i.e a full or part-time 
employee.  Similarly please can you also include any consultant or contractor details 
that you have relating to the movement of staff between LLDC and Property 
Development organisations.  
2) Development organisation is meant as: Any organisation involved in the building, 
development, construction, planning of any development in the area mentioned 
below. Development organisation examples are Balfour Beatty, Peabody, 
Sweetwater, etc. These are examples, and the request is not limited to these 
companies, it is simply for guidance.  
3) Moved to refers to "left and joined a new company", "worked at both 
simultaneously", "TUPE'd" "was terminated", any way an employee, consultant or 
contractor could have left LLDC. 
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4) The development area includes Hackney Wick and Fish Island. 
 
The Legacy Corporation can confirm that no employees have been TUPE’d to the 
development organisations. The last TUPE exercise undertaken by the Legacy Corporation 
was in 2012.  
 
For the remaining requests, the Legacy Corporation does not hold this information.  The 
Legacy Corporation does not maintain a record of the prior employers of staff or their future 
employers when they leave the organisation.  
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 



 




